
 
 
 
October 1, 2018 
 
 
To: School Community Councils 
 
RE: Board Linkage with School Community Councils 
 
On behalf of the North East School Division, I am pleased to invite you to an orientation 
with the Board of Education for School Community Council members next month. 
 
The session will be on Tuesday, November 27, 2018 in the Hanover Room at the 
Tisdale Rec Plex.  The meeting will begin at 7:00pm and conclude no later than 8:30pm. 
 
Transportation costs will be covered by the North East Board of Education; Principals are 
asked to help coordinate transportation arrangements for all school community council 
members. 
 
All School Community Councils members are invited to attend, along with Principals.  
Principals please R.S.V.P. the number of attendees from your school community by 
November 22nd to Triki Zenner at zenner.triki@nesd.ca. 
 
 
Agenda 
  
7:00 p.m. Workshop Begins  
8:30 p.m.  Wrap-up & Safe Travel 
 
 
Thank You,  

 
Don Rempel 
Director of Education 
 
cc: Principals 
      Executive Council 
      Board of Education   
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